
What is the Children’s Fund? 
The Children’s Fund is MSGH’s Annual Fund. The Children’s 
Fund annual campaign runs from July 1 to June 30. All con-
tributions to the Children’s Fund directly support the children, 
families and staff at MSGH through: 

• classroom materials and cultural enrichment                 
programming;

• on-going professional development for staff;

• MSGH’s Flexible Tuition Program for families;  and

• MSGH’s Endowment which allow us to commit to 
future generations

Why donate to the Children’s Fund? 
Tuition alone does not fully cover our operating costs. As 
a result we must turn to you, our friends and supporters, 
to allow us to realize the full richness of our mission. Like 
most independent schools we rely on these gifts to help meet 
annual operating expenses. The children, families, and staff at 
MSGH thank you for your support. In addition, your gifts is 
an endorsement of MSGH’s mission as banks, corporations 
and foundations look to our participation rates to determine 
if MSGH is a good investment. 

How much should I contribute to the 
Children’s Fund? 
Every gift has an impact on our community here at MSGH. 
We are grateful for your support. Only you can determine the 
amount that is appropriate for your family.

 

When is the best time of  year to donate to 
the Children’s Fund?  
Every year, the Children’s Fund kicks off on July 1st and runs 
through June 30. You can give a gift to the Children’s Fund 
at any point during the fiscal year. We hope to gather the 
majority of pledges and gifts early in the campaign (through 
the fall and early winter). Many donors choose to give before 
the end of December for tax purposes.. MSGH is a 501(c)(3) 
organization and all donations are tax-deductible to the extent 
provided by law. 

We are grateful for the support of our entire community. 
Together we can continue to support every child, family, and 
staff member at MSGH.

Questions about the Children’s Fund? Reach out to Toko 
Odorczuk via email at TokoO@msgh.org or by calling the 
school at 860-236-4565. 
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To find out more 
information about 
our Children’s Fund 
or to give a gift 
today, visit our 
website at msgh.org 
or scan the QR code:


